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Issue 7-2011 
 
Next Meeting: Tuesday, July 19,2011 7:30PM 
Location:  Woodcraft on Lehigh Street in 

Allentown 
 
Topic:  Annual July 4 th picnic!!!!! 
Food and fun for all!!!! 
 
Since this is a celebration of our freedom, 
perhaps it would be appropriate to remember 
the men and women who are on guard to keep 
the freedom we all enjoy. 
 
Last meeting highlights:   
 
Bandsaw boxes on the table saw. 
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PERSONAL NOTES.  
Dr. Jerry Kaplan is  recovering from having knee su rgery 
he will soon be up and making chests, clocks and al l the 
other things a good woodworker does. 
 
Ray, the clerk at Woodcraft has retired due to phys ical 
problems.  He was always helpful and cheerful, and will 
be missed. 
 
 
STEERING COMMITTEE NOTES. 
 
At the last meeting a sign-up sheet was made availa ble  
for people to sign to make blocks or toys for Chris tmas. 
 
So far we have four people signed up to make 
blocks/toys  With sixty-four members in the guild, surely 
we could get more than four members to sign-up for 
some local community project. 
 
The committee is considering having a block making 
party at a future meeting night.  All details have not been 
worked out as yet, but we will keep you posted as t o 
which meeting it will be.  This would give those me mbers 
who do not have a shop of their own to participate.   With 
the concern about doing local projects, now is the time 
to come to the aid of your guild. 
 
OTHER COMMITTEE NOTES. 
 

Thanks to everyone who had contributed to our 
Christmas  and Abu funds. 
To date the totals are: 
Christmas fund …………………………$  55.00 
Abu fund            …………………………$367.00 
There is still one pledge to be collected. 

Lou Supina brought a piece of grapefruit wood to ha ve 
the members try to guess the species.  He said that  
anyone who guessed the species would get $5.00,  Th ere 
was no winner for the $5.00.  Each member that made  a 
guess donated 25 cents which Lou donated to the Abu  
fund.  Thanks Lou for the contribution. 
 
OTHER NOTES 
Everyone enjoyed the refreshments, thank you Judy f or 
the cookies and drinks 

 
 
MEMBER’S MART  
 
If any member has anything to sell, trade or wants,  
please contact Ken Muth at 610-799-4411 or e-mail a t  
kennyrm@earthlink.net.  We will include it in the n ext 
newsletter.  DEADLINE FOR INSERTING ITEM IS THE 
FIRST TUESDAY OF THE MONTH!!! 
 
Ron Wiley has a full size floor lathe for sale.  It  has a 
pattern follower for duplicate turning.  If you are  
interested, contact Ron at 610-698-9937 for a compl ete 
list of information about this lathe.  He is asking  $150.00 
or make an offer. 
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Mike Moody has a very large selection of exotic woo d for 
sale. The list contains at least fifty-two differen t species 
of wood.  The list is too long to include every ite m.  If 
you are interested in any of these different types of 
wood, please contact Mike at 267-342-5801.  He can give 
you any information you need. 
 
Allen Powell has a 60 inch drafting board and a par allel 
track machine for sale.  He is asking $200.00 or be st 
offer.  If interested contact Allen at 610-419-4864 . 
He also has some food grade UHMW poly.  See Allen i f 
you are interested. 
 

Drag and Brag:  
 

There was nothing to drag or brag  about this 
month.  Don’t keep your projects a secret, bring 

them in and show the guild what you can do.  
Show-off your talents.  

 
 

HELP! 
 
 We are ALWAYS looking for speakers. 
Writers! Articles! You hear of someone, let us 
know.  Thanks! 
 

 
WOODCRAFT WINNER! 
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2011 Meeting Calendar: 
 
 

 
 

Wood Specials  
 

SHADY LANE TREE FARM 
Louise & Mike Peters 
5220 Shimersville Road 
Emmaus, PA 
610 965-5612 Please call 
 

FLEETWOOD LUMBER & FLOORING 
BILL BURKERT 
27 Rapp Rd. 
Fleetwood, PA 
610 944-8364 Please call  
Member discount 5% 

 
Bailey Wood Products, Inc.               

441 Mountain Rd. 
RD#2 Box 38 
Kempton, PA 
610 756-682 

 
Woodcraft 

Pkwy Shopping Ctr. 
1534 Lehigh St. 
Allentown, Pa.,18103 

 610-351-2966 
 

 
 

L.V.W.G.  Contacts 
 

Founded in 1995 by: Dave Dreher 
Newsletter: 
Kenneth Muth ��� !"" ##���
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Steering Committee Support: 
Ray Winkler / John Schaeffer and the Woodcraft team  
Distribution / Mail list: 
Quentin Patterson 610-253-1402 
Special Projects Manager 
Allen Powell (610) 419-4864 
Web Site Administrator : 
Lou Supina 610-965-2520 
Treasurer: 
Harold Andy Anderson 610-965-4828 
Refreshments and so many other things.. 
Ken and Judy Muth �
 
 
 
Please don’t keep the guild a secret, invite 
a friend, relative or anyone you think 
might be interested  
 
 
 
 
 
Next Meeting:  July 19th, 2011 (3 rd 
Tuesday!) 7:30!! That’d be P.M. 
 
 
Location:  Woodcraft   
  Topic: LOTS OF FOOD! PICNIC! 

Parkway Shopping Center 
1543 Lehigh Street 

                      Allentown, PA 18103 
  (610) 351-296 
 

Month Topic Speaker 
June 21st Fred Matlack Repairs 
July  19th July 4th Indoor Picnic None 
August 16th   
September  
20th 

Wood Demonstration Kevin 
Yardley 
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A picture gallery of Fred Matlack ‘s Demo       
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